CITY OF SMYRNA

2800 King Street / PO Box 1226, Smyrna, Georgia 30080

21 October, 2019

Ms. Tammi Saddler-Jones
City Administrator
City of Smyrna

RE: Parking restriction on Sophia Lane
Tammi,
Per your request, | have evaluated the conditions along Sophia Lane.

¢ Due to the geometry of the roadway, cars parked near the intersection of Sophia Lane and
North Cooper Lake Road create issues with sight distance.

I am in support of a No Parking Zone along the frontage of 1561, 1550, 1554 & 1558 Sophia Lane.
It is my recommendation to identify this No Parking Zone via the use of “No Parking” signage.

| do not support the request for painting “No Parking” on the curbs or asphalt. Painted curbs are
difficult to maintain and, per my discussion with Deputy Police Chief Joe Bennett, may not be
enforceable within the City’s current Ordinances.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments at (678) 631-5450 or via email at
kmoore@smyrnga.gov.

Sincerely,

Fson A THart.

Kevin S. Moore, PE
City Engineer



